
Philoptochos of Saint Andrew is 
collecting gently used coats, 
hats and scarves for the  

MARKET STREET MISSION’S 

ANNUAL COAT DRIVE 

Please drop off your donated items in 
marked bins located in the hallway 
outside the church office starting 
September 9th and no later than 

Thursday, October 24th  

Winter Coats for 

 MEN, WOMEN, MEN/WOMEN 2X-4X, 

CHILDREN & HATS/SCARVES 

new handmade or purchased warm winter hats,  

scarves and gloves (winter insulated gloves and mittens) 

 The Mission has requested that we  
do NOT collect 

light jackets, raincoats, vests, sweaters  

Kindly sort your donated items 
 and deposit them in the appropriate bins  

 
Coat Giveaway will be held at 

The Morristown Green in Morristown, NJ 
November 2nd  Saturday 10am-1pm 


